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BSC will be participating in UPC FòrumTIC

UPC hosts a new edition of the FòrumTIC on 5th April. From 10h to 18h, students will have the opportunity 
to meet top institutions and companies from the ICT sector. BSC will take part in the event and will present 
the centre’s activities, explain all the opportunities to collaborate with BSC, and provide guidance on how to 
start a career in the ICT research field. 

About FòrumTIC

FòrumTIC is a job fair organized by the Barcelona School of Informatics and the Telecom BCN. FòrumTIC 
will be held on the North Campus of the Polytechnic University of Catalonia, BarcelonaTECH. This event 
offers ICT companies the possibility of being in contact with informatics engineering and 
telecommunications engineering students.
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